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The University of Alaska is committed to providing the best possible customer 
service to our students and their families.  Keeping within the federal requirements, it 
is our goal to provide information and advice, determined solely by consideration of 
the best interests of our students.  To ensure students and their families continue to 



 
• Any employee who is employed in the financial aid office, or who otherwise 

has responsibilities with respect to education loans or other student financial 
aid, and who serves on an advisory board, commission, or group established 
by a lender, guarantor, or group established by a lender, guarantor, or group of 
lenders or guarantors, shall be prohibited from receiving anything of value 
from the lender, guarantor, or group of lenders or guarantors, except that the 
employee may be reimbursed for reasonable expenses incurred in serving on 
such advisory board, commission, or group. 

 
 

 
 
 


